
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   
May 5, 2019 

 
PLEASE CHECK YOUR PARENT FILES!  IMPORTANT, 
DETAILED INFORMATION ABOUT FIELD DAY AND 
THE TALENT SHOW IS IN YOUR FILE. 
 
JESUS IS ALIVE!  We are still celebrating Christ’s 
resurrection as we learned about Jesus’ appearances 
to the disciples in the upper room, Thomas, the 
Emmaus disciples, and to Peter and the disciples as 
they were fishing one morning.  We rejoice to know 
that our Savior really is alive! 
 
SCHOOL GROUP PHOTO PROOFS should be available 
to view this week.  Prints should be available before 
the last day of school.  It is also YEARBOOK time!  
Yearbooks will be $15.  Orders will be taken soon. 
 
FIELD DAY AT TRINITY: Preschool through grade two 
will enjoy a field day on May 10, 2019, during 
morning school hours. Festivities will begin at 9:30 
with a snack, devotions, followed by outdoor events.  
We will end with a group photo and an outdoor hot 
dog lunch for all at 11:30.  Morning preschool 
students can leave after lunch.  Afternoon childcare 
students will stay for a movie and nap.  Parents are 
encouraged to participate with their child. Please 
have your child wear his/her tie dye shirt on Friday.  
If your child will not be here for field day, let Miss 
Marshall or Mrs. Mary know by Thursday so that we 
can finalize our groupings for Friday morning.  If your 
child does not come to preschool on Fridays, you 
may still come to the events, starting with snack at 
9:30.  Can you help? We need parent volunteers to 
help with this event.  There is a sign-up sheet for 
volunteers by the coffee pot at the main entrance.  
Parents, bring lawn chairs and/or a blanket.  
Remember to sunscreen your child!  This will be a 
very fun event! 

 
TRINITY TALENT SHOW AND AUCTION: We will 
close the year with an evening of fun and fellowship 
on the 17th.  Each preschool class and the afternoon 
childcare students are preparing acts for the talent 
show.  We will begin working on the t-shirt costumes 
this week, so let your child’s teacher know if you will 
not be there that evening.  For your child to look 
their best on stage, have him/her wear jeans, khakis, 
or leggings.  That way the teacher can just have the 
child change into the appropriate t-shirt for each 
number.  There will also be a basket auction that 
evening.  Mrs. Mary’s class is collecting arts and 
crafts supplies for their class basket.  Miss Marshall’s 
class is collecting items for fun in the sun. Please 
consider donating an item toward your child’s class 
basket.  We will assemble the baskets this Thursday. 
 
ATTENTION CHILDCARE PARENTS:  If your child is 
enrolled in the ALL DAY program, please remember 
that you MUST give written notice to Debi in the 
office of your child’s last day or your will continue to 
be charged your weekly fee.  If your child is enrolled 
in the Morning Preschool program, their last day is 
Friday, May 17th, and you do not need to give notice.  
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
PRESCHOOL SUMMER CAMP AT TRINITY:  There is 
still time to enroll your child in this great program!  
You have the freedom to pick your days and weeks.  
We will work around your family vacations.  Half-Day 
rates are $20/day, from 8:15-11:30 A.M.  Full-Day 
rates are $47/day.  We are open from 7 A.M.-6 P.M. 
See Debi in the office for paperwork.  Summer 
program starts on May 28. 
 
PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES ARE UPON US! 
Teachers will have schedules posted on Monday.  
 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~  
 

May 10: MORNING FIELD DAY AT TRINITY  
May 17:  LAST DAY OF PRESCHOOL, AND TALENT SHOW 
AND AUCTION. 
MAY 20-24: Transitional Week of childcare 
MAY 27: No Childcare.  Trinity closed for Memorial Day 
MAY 28: First day of Preschool Summer Camp 


